
 

 

August 25th, 2015 

To whom it may concern, 

Approximately twenty years ago, my husband and I purchased his family property on Chimney Cove at 

The Lake of the Ozarks.  This property held a lot of family memories for our immediate and extended 

family.  But the approximately 50+ year old original structure was past its prime and beyond continuing 

to try to salvage.  My husband and I decided we needed to replace the old family cabin.  But living in 

Lees Summit, MO – approximately 2 ½ hours away, we needed to find a contractor that we could trust 

with this project and not feel the need to continuously make continuous trips to the job site.  We also 

needed a contractor who could look at the site and help us envision what type of house belonged on our 

lot.  We wanted to bring new memories of the Lake of the Ozarks to family and friends for years to 

come!  We actively sought referrals from several resources and interviewed numerous prospective 

candidates, before selecting Brent Calvert, Calvert Construction.  We spent a day with Brent – looking at 

numerous completed construction projects, talking with former clients and became very comfortable 

that he could be trusted with this project.  Our values were completely in sync.  This was further 

reinforced by our banker and personal friend, Keith Asel the President of Hawthorne Bank who also did 

his own independent research and came to the same conclusion. 

In October, the original structure was bulldozed down, the lot was scraped clean and construction 

commenced.  Aside from a few weather delays, our new home was completed in just less than nine 

months exactly as we envisioned it!   Throughout the months of construction, we made monthly trips to 

the job site to observe the progress and had continually conversations with Brent – everything went 

smoothly and without any glitches or hiccups.  Our banker also made monthly trips to the job site to 

review progress.  He was also very impressed with both the workmanship and overall neatness of the 

job site. 

My husband and I would definitely recommend Brent Calvert, Calvert Construction to anyone who is 

looking for a construction contractor.  We are so proud of our new home that we have encouraged 

Brent to feel free to use our property to prospective clients as an example of his workmanship. 

Sincerely, 

 

Arthur and Valie Robbins 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


